
 

Early Bird Learning Center  

School Board Communications 

December 2013 

 

Week of December 2nd – The main hallway at Early Bird was transformed into a 

train tunnel.  The students love walking along the train track and looking at the 

lights hanging down the hallway. The snowman conductor had his train fully stocked 

with presents.  

All of the classes at EBLC decorated gingerbread houses to prepare for the arrival 

of their gingerbread men. 

December 4th – The Early Bird staff and the admin office had a delicious soup and 

sandwich lunch from Mom’s on Main.  

December 6th-11th – “Ice Storm” break (much rest and relaxation had by staff, 

students, and parents) 

December 12th – Pre-K students went on a hunt for their missing gingerbread 

man…and found him hanging from the screen in the classroom. Afterwards, they 

decorated gingerbread man cookies.  Thank you to Mrs. Leah Friedrich for the 

delicious homemade gingerbread man cookies. They were YUMMY! 

The Early Bird staff enjoyed their Christmas party and white elephant gift 

exchange at Babe’s Chicken in Sanger. 

December 16th- Students and staff adorned their most festive Christmas 

sweaters, sweatshirts, and/or t-shirts for the day. 

December 17th – Students and staff wore their warmest winter hats to school.  

Who knew there were so many different styles? Some even had mittens attached 

to them.   



December 18th – Santa Claus is coming to town! The students will be visiting with 

Santa Claus and getting their picture taken with him…all while wearing their 

pajamas for Polar Express day at EBLC.  We will be enjoying hot chocolate and 

watching the movie Polar Express.  

December 19th – It’s Crazy Christmas sock day at EBLC.  We can’t wait to see 

what the students and staff will be wearing. 

December 20th – Santa hat day! Students and staff are encouraged to wear a 

Santa hat to school on our last day before Christmas break. 

 

 


